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NtM No 21 of 2021        13th April 2021          

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 
 

Port of Leith Imperial Dry Dock Filming Operations  

 

 

Port users and members of the public should be aware that as part of ongoing filming 

operations at the Imperial Dry Dock in the Port of Leith, synthetic smoke will be used for 

visual effect in the Imperial Dry Dock between 1800-0600 on the 

13th - 16th April 2021.  

 

Local emergency services have been informed and further information can be obtained by 

contacting the Forth & Tay Navigation Service.   

 
  

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

 
Nos 10, 24 and 45 of 2019 remain in force     

Nos 04, 07, 21, 23, 51 and 64 of 2020 remain in force 

Nos 06, 07, 14, 15 , 18 and 20 of 2021 remains in force 
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Port Marine Officer 

 

Issued on behalf of: 

 

Ryan Porteous  

 

Harbour Master 


